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Dear Friends, 
 
It seems like yesterday, that we were celebrating our Lord’s Birthday, and now we are 
almost one quarter of the way to next Christmas. No wonder that Job said, his life was like a 
“weaver’s shuttle”. The Psalmist said in (Psa. 90:12) “So teach us to number our days, that 
we may apply our hearts unto wisdom.” (Psa. 39:4) “Lord, make me to know mine end and 
the measure of my days, what it is; that I may know how frail I am.” Even if our Lord should 
tarry His coming, our own “work time frame” is very short. 
 
I had to cancel my meeting in early December due to sickness. It was that stubborn bug that 
everyone was having trouble with. In fact, this is the first winter that Norma and I have had 
two or three bouts with sinusitis. We do appreciate all of your prayers and cards!! That 
includes Christmas cards & Birthday cards!!! 
 
One meeting in January was canceled, because the Pastor had a conflict in schedule. 
Praise the Lord, we had a great meeting in Albany, GA, at Pine Bluff Baptist Church. What a 
great Pastor and staff. They are precious folk that love missions and preaching!! We closed 
out January with Faith Baptist Church in Emporia, VA. This is another fine group of folk, 
with a great Pastor. They set aside the whole month of January for missions, and bring in 
missionaries for each service during the month. 
 
February, we were with the Valley Baptist Church in Edinburg, VA. Pastor Bailey has led 
that work for many years now, and what a work!! The Lord has used that Church in 
Missions, Christian School, and Christian radio, as well as in many, many Church family 
ministries. We had a wonderful meeting with Victory Baptist Church, in Kinston, NC. It was 
my first time preaching there, but we knew a lot of the people. They are a relatively new 
Church under the leadership of Pastor Michael Lovelace. 
 
Now, we are in the first week of March. Our home Church is having Revival, so we are going 
to attend these meetings. Then, we are going on to Winston/Salem and Durham, NC for 
meetings. 
 
Pray for the remodeling of our Mobile Home. It is coming along well. However, after 60 
some years of using power tools, I got a little careless and cut the side of my left hand with 
the miter saw. I didn’t cut any tendons, but I got seven stitches in the bend of my wrist. 
 
Pray for our World Wide Mission Family, as some of our missionaries are facing the 
heartache of losing support. I know one denominational mission board that is not letting 
furloughed missionaries go back to the field at this point, because of a lack of support. 
They are telling the ones on the field to get ready to come home, if things do not improve. 
 
“You can give without loving, but you can not love without giving.” Amy Carmichael 
 
We love you dear folk, 
Dalton & Norma Heath             
 
P.S. CHECK ADDRESS CHANGE AT TOP OF LETTER. 


